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Dear Mr. Smith,

On 29 October 1985 the Schools' Sub-Committee received a report on
Music Education in Hampshire which included mention of recent achievements
by the Southampton Youth Orchestra, notably selection fer the Schools'
Proms in the Royal Albert Hall in November.

I was asked to convey to you and, through you, to the members of the
Orchestra and of the Friends' Association, the Sub-Committee's pleasure
and congratulations on these outstanding achievements.

Yours sincerely,

J LA

County Education Officer

Mr. Keith Smith,

Staff Conductor,

Southampton Youth Orchestra,
Southampton Area Education Office.

All correspondence should be addressed impersonally to the County Education Officer.



